l /\ OFFICE OF THE VICE CHANCELLOR

FOR FINANCE AND ADMINISTRATION
LITTLE UNIVERSITY OF ARKANSAS AT LITTLE Rock
ROCK

July 31. 2023

Secretary Larry W. Walther

Arkansas Department of Finance and Administration
DFA Building

1509 W. 7th St., Rm. 401

Little Rock, AR 72201

Secretary Mike Hagar

Arkansas Department of Public Safety
One State Police Plaza Dr.

Little Rock, AR 72209

Dear Secretary Walther and Secretary Hagar:

Per Act 1020 of 2021, the University of Arkansas at Little Rock presents this disclosure report of gifts
and contracts over $250,000 from foreign sources. For the year ending June 30, 2023, the university had
no single or multiple gifts or contracts exceeding $250,000 from any foreign source. In addition, the
previously reported FY22 contract with Beijing Prepare Education & Technology, LTD (Beijing Prepare).
P.R. China, in collaboration with partner institution, Guilin University of Electronic Technology (GUET),
P.R. China was terminated during FY23.

If you need any additional information, please let us know.

Sincerely,

Id J. Gangz, Jr.
Vice Chancellor for Finance and Administration
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